



Dear Nativity Families,

I'm writing to you with some camp news and updates. The decision has been made that our original camp dates, June 13-20, are not going to work this year. Even if some restrictions are lifted over the next few weeks, it is still too soon for an overnight camp experience. However, we have not thrown in the towel quite yet...

We have secured new dates with Camp Choconut for Monday, Aug. 10 through Sunday, August 16. This gives us an extra two months to recover as a community, as a country, and as a world. Though we are holding these dates and planning accordingly, please keep in mind that we are at the mercy of what state and diocesan officials may say. There are restrictions for diocesan phases of returning to congregational life. If all the stars align and we are assured of implementing a safe environment for all, camp will happen.

We will keep you posted as new information comes our way. Don't hesitate to email bberkenstock@nativitycathedral.org with any questions.

In Christ,
Becky